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Dear Parents / Guardians 27April 2018

Year 13 - Exam Style for Philosophy A Level

We are delighted to tell you that Dr Joanne Lovesey has agreed, at short notice, to give a seminar at school
which will contribute to the students’ knowledge and preparation of their Philosophy A Level. We do need to
cover her costs and would kindly ask that you make a contribution of £8.50. Entrance will be ticketed and
produced on receipt of your contribution.

Date Contribution Location Times Requirements
Tuesday £8.50 6" Form Common | 1.30 pm to Students may wish to take notes
8" May Room 3.30 pm

Please note if sufficient payments are not received we will have to cancel her appointment.

Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the deadline for payment should contact the Finance
Office on ext 260.

Deadline for payment: Friday 4 May 2018

Please pay online: Via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk
Payment may also be taken via credit/debit card by calling the finance office on 01722 333851 ext 260

Yours faithfully,

Miss N Steer
Head of RE and Philosophy
nas@bws.wilts.sch.uk
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